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Stephanie:
We live on Pine Cliff Drive off Kenninghall.  We are fully supportive of the proposal that
Councillor Butt will be bringing to Council with respect to the Creditview and.Kenninghall
intersection. 
It makes total sense to keep.the traffic lights at the intersection due to the number of school
buses and pedestrians crossing there onto Kenninghall. The foot traffic will only increase
when the Credit Meadows trail is opened. There was a pedestrian fatality at that intersection a
number of years ago. In addition the north south traffic is probably 95%+ of the overall
volume so trying to get onto Creditview from Kenninghall (from either direction) will be a
challenge.
We also support the left hand.turn lane.intp Rivergate coming south.

Regards, Maureen and Paul Morrison 
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